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Dear Applicant
On behalf of the Governors, I would like to extend a warm welcome to St Andrew’s Church of England Primary School and thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher.
Our school is very popular with a strong partnership between staff, Governors, pupils, and their families. We have strong links with our church and the local community.
The successful candidate will join a dedicated team of staff and Governors, who are committed to ensuring each child in our school is treated as a unique individual and achieves their full potential, whatever their academic ability or challenges they may face.
Our Nurture Room is a focused intervention for pupils with social, emotional, and behavioural difficulties which make it harder for them to learn in a mainstream class. Our highly trained staff work hard to reduce the barriers of learning and support the pupils to achieve.
We believe that ‘With God all things are possible’ and hold our Christian values of thankfulness, peace, compassion, forgiveness, trust and friendship close to our hearts. Our Christian ethos is woven through the fabric of everyday life in school, to teach and nurture each pupil from Reception to Year 6, to become confident, resourceful, resilient, and motivated young adults, ready for High School and the next step in their educational journey.
We are keen to appoint a strong, supportive leader, whose experience and confidence can take the school forward through effective leadership and communication to cultivate a positive and inspiring atmosphere that motivates all stakeholders, someone who can build on what is currently good and ensure we continue and improve by embracing opportunities and challenges offered in our school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Further information about our school can be found on the website but I warmly invite you to visit us, meet our wonderful children and staff and see for yourself all that we can offer.
Yours faithfully

Mrs L Taylor 			Mrs Jayne Donnellan
Headteacher 		Chair of Governors
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